

Biomedical Instrumentation P.O. Box 20269 Houston, Texas 77225-0269 (713) 791-4277

Yadin David, M.Sc., Ph.D.

February 21, 1985

William A. Thornton, M.D. Astronaut Office Bldg. 4 - Code CB Nasa / Johnson Space Center Houston, Texas 77058

Dear Dr. Thornton,

It was a pleasure meeting you and an honor to introduce you during the annual Biomedical Engineering Research Conference at the University of Houston.

Our Institutions sponsor an Annual Clinical Engineering Symposium. Our conference attendees consist of Clinical Engineers, Biomedical Equipment Technicians, Physicians, Nurses, and industry representatives who are involved in clinical technology marketing and development. Last year we had about 150 registered for the dinner presentation.

The Third Annual Symposium is scheduled for October 24th and 25th, 1985. I would like to invite you to present a similar presentation at our symposium. If your schedule permits, your presentation would be the after dinner program.

I hope that you will be able to accept our invitation, and I am looking to hear from you.

Sincerely,

Yadin David, M.Sc. Ph.D.

Director

Biomedical Instrumentation

Enclosure YD/jb